
COMMITTEE MEETING 

LAKE PLEASANT, NY 

FRIDAY DECEMBER 20, 2013 

 

FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING 

9:30 AM 

 

Present: John Frey and Neil McGovern 

 

Also present: Bill Farber, Brian Towers, Brian Wells, Bob Edwards, Clark Seaman, Beth Hunt, 

Cindy Parslow, Drescher & Malecki 

 

Drescher & Malecki introduced themselves and gave out information to review.  

 

Drescher & Malecki reported that their only clients are municipalities. They are committed to 

keeping them all compliant with the accounting rules and regulations.  

 

They assess risks by monitoring and testing internal controls; develop and perform the audit plan, 

single audits and conclude and report.  

 

They would also develop charts to show five year trends.   

 

Drescher & Malecki continued their discussion why Hamilton County Board of Supervisors should 

choose their firm and left after the discussion. 

 

John felt that all of the firms were good. 

 

Neil stated Mr. Dinolfo is all alone. 

 

John stated that he likes that a couple of the firms offered to bring grant opportunities our way. 

 

Bill stated that they could possibly use one of the firms for additional services. 

 

Neil, Brian Wells and John stated that they liked Drescher & Malecki. 

 

Bill stated that there are four very completive prices with a lot to offer.  

 

John wants a fresh look and what it could bring. 

 

Beth and Cindy stated that they liked all of the firms, but feel that Mr. Dinolfo continues to do a 

great job for them. 

 

As there was no further business the meeting ended. 

 

 

 

 

 


